
This Week At Kentville Baptist  
Today              10:00am  Pre-Service Prayer (Room 202) 
                         10:00am  Praise Team 
                         11:00am  Worship/ Sunday School 
                         12:15pm  Tone Chime Practice 
                              7:00pm  Band2gether 
Tuesday             CANADA DAY – Office Closed 
Wednesday    9:30am  NS Turkey Farmers Board Meeting 
                         1:30pm  Afternoon Bible Study 
Sunday            9:15am  Praise Team 
                         9:30am  Pre-Service Prayer (Room 202)                                          
                       10:00am  WORSHIP/ COMMUNION 
                              7:00pm  Band2gether 
 

Weekly sermons are available online at www.kentvillebaptist.org 
and by phone at 1-888-813-3162. 

 

Please NOTE: The church office will be closed on Monday and Tuesday for a break over 
the Canada Day holiday. Alison will be back in the Office on Wednesday, July 2nd. 

 

Kentville Baptist is a Scent-Free Place of Worship  
Please be scent-sitive and refrain from wearing scented perfumes, colognes and products, 
as there are individuals in our church family who have allergies to these items. 
 
 

Thank you for your cooperation and consideration of others by turning your phones 
off or setting them to silence during the morning worship service. 
 

 

Our Daily Bread Devotionals – The large print version for July, August and September 
are now in the church foyer if you would like to pick one of those up. If able, please 
leave a donation to help with the continuation of this popular devotional series.  

 
 

Thank You For Your Offerings – Stewardship and giving is an important element of 

our worship of God, who calls us to present unto Him “ourselves, our souls and our 

bodies” (Rom 12:1).  If you are able to and wish to give, you may either place your 

offering in the collection plate, send an etransfer to treasurer@kentvillebaptist.org or 

consider signing up for pre-authorized giving (form in the foyer or contact the church 

office).  We give thanks to God for His goodness and blessing, which enable us to give 

generously toward our work together. 
 

 

Please Note: Handheld Fans are available in the Church Foyer for the comfort 
of those attending our summer services. Have a FANtastic summer!  
                            Compliments of your friends from the Hand In Hand Committee 

 
 

Ministry Team and Contact Information  
Ministers: All believers 
Senior Pastor: Rev. Dr. David Bielby, dave.bielby@kentvillebaptist.org 
Associate Pastor: Rev. Devin Johnstone, devin.johnstone@kentvillebaptist.org  
CBM Partner In Mission: Andre Sibomana, Rwanda 
Office Manager: Alison Brathwaite, office@kentvillebaptist.org 

 
 
 

Welcome to Worship at 
Kentville United Baptist Church 

Grow Up as Christ’s Disciples  
 Team Up for a Healthy Church  
Reach Out to a Hurting World 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

503 Main Street, Kentville, B4N 1L4    
 Ph:  902- 678-3162,   Fax 902- 365-3175 

Check us out on the web at www.kentvillebaptist.org 
Established 1874, Affiliated with Canadian Baptists of Atlantic Canada and Canadian Baptist Ministries 

 
 

mailto:treasurer@kentvillebaptist.org


Order of Service 

June 29th, 2025 
*Indicates when to stand (anyone experiencing difficulty in standing may remain seated) 

____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

GATHERING IN GOD’S PRESENCE 
Prelude      
Welcome                    
Call to Worship        
Prayer  
 *Hymns of Praise: (please see insert, hymnal or ppt screen for lyrics) 
  Lord I Need You 

Be Still 
Time With The Children         
(Children may come forward during the last song of praise. After the children’s time teachers and children 
may leave. Parents, please pick up your children after the service from the classrooms located at the end of 
the hall past the washrooms and nursery area). 
 

SHARING AS A COMMUNITY 
    Stewardship: Investing in God’s Kingdom               
     Offertory  

*Stewardship Song: In Gratitude and Humble Trust 

In gratitude and humble trust,  we bring our gifts today, 
to serve Your cause and share Your love with all along life’s way. 

O God, who gave Yourself to us in Jesus Christ Your Son, 
teach us to give ourselves each day until life’s work is done. 

 

Prayers of the People: Giving Thanks and Sharing Concerns  
                    

LISTENING AND RESPONDING TO GOD’S WORD 
 

    *Hymn of Preparation: What a Friend We Have in Jesus   630 
                        

Scripture: Luke 11:1-4 
Message: "A Safe Dangerous Prayer" 

GOING OUT TO LOVE AND SERVE GOD 
*Commissioning Hymn:  My Faith Looks Up to Thee    539 

*Blessing                                                                                                     
Postlude  

 

     

 

Please join us after the service in the Parlour for a time of refreshments 
and fellowship! Please note that there is an elevator lift available for those 
who require assistance 

 
Thank you for joining us in worship. 

We invite you to fill in the welcome card in the pew rack or our guest book.  
Anyone may use the reverse side of the card for prayer items or questions.  

Completed cards may be placed on the offering plate.  
We hope you feel welcome here and that you will worship with us again. 

 

COMMUNION NEXT WEEK: Next week we will be celebrating the 
Lord’s Supper together. Our apostle Paul urges us to recognize the 
body of Christ (meaning our brothers and sisters in Jesus) whenever 
we gather for communion. So let’s do something else Paul mentions: 

examine our hearts during this week for any lack of respect or love toward any whom 
Christ has redeemed and to whom he has joined us in one body, so we can join together 
next Sunday with joy and in true unity.   
 
 

PRE-SERVICE PRAYER TIME in Room 202 from 10 - 10:45. Please enter and leave 
quietly. Should you have a private prayer concern please come toward the last half 
of our time, then we can talk quietly and pray together. Private prayer concerns 
will be kept private. More details? Contact Quincy and Bonnie Collins at 
quincycollins2011@gmail.com 
 

Others in Ministry  
Today  
Greeters: Nancie & David Armstrong 
Ushers: Jim Prime, Gary Corbin 
Tellers: Jani Dufton (Head), Karen & Earle Illsley 
PowerPoint: Creator – Jani Dufton Presenter-  Jim Peerless 
Sound Technician: Braedon MacDonald 
Next Week  
Greeters: Tim & Debbie Brothers 
Ushers: Earle & Karen Illsley 
Tellers: Jani Dufton (Head), Jeanette Stapleton, Joy Andersen 
PowerPoint: Creator – Jani Dufton Presenter- Jim Peerless 
Sound Technician: TBD 
 

 
 

Service time change – NEXT SUNDAY!!!  – Please note 
that the time for our regular Sunday worship will change 
to 10:00 am for the months of July and August. 

 

 

JUST A THOUGHT . . . (a slow meander through Mark) 
Read Mark 9:25-29  
Jesus casts the demon out, but not before it gave one last protest. The boy was 
absolutely spent after his ordeal, but Jesus restores him to full strength. The 
disciples are puzzled as to why they couldn’t cast the demon out for they had 
been given authority to do so (Mark 3:14-15, 6:12-13). But even God-given 
abilities are not meant to function apart from our deep dependency on him.   
 
Where do I need to deepen my active dependency on God?  

 



At Kentville Baptist one of the ways we support each other is 
through a Prayer Line. People in the church have committed 
themselves to pray privately for people and situations about which 
they are notified. Prayer concerns are shared only with the 
knowledge and permission of those for whom prayer is being 

sought. If you have a prayer request please contact Pastor Dave by phone at: 902-678-3162 
(church) or 902-681-2264 (home) or Karen Wilder at (902) 681-0116 to get the Prayer Line 
in motion. 
 

Deacons’ Prayer List: In the bulletin each week, we include the names of people in our 
church family who are unable to worship with us on a regular basis. We invite you to 
remember these people in prayer, phone calls or visits. Please keep Dorothy Beach, Mary 
Jean Brown, Peggy DesBarres, Hazel Greene, Bertha Reid and Myrna Wilson in prayer this 
week. 
 

Canadian Baptists of Atlantic Canada (CBAC) Prayer Link: 
June 29th   - The churches and Associations of our CBAC family of churches own and 
operate 14 camps. As the summer season begins, pray that these camps would be 
places of joy, growth, and connection. Pray for the children and teens who will attend, 
that they would encounter God in powerful ways and build friendships that encourage 
and uplift them. Ask for safety, fun, and meaningful experiences that leave a lasting 
impact on their lives. Lift up the camp leaders and staff, praying for renewed energy, 
wisdom, and a deep sense of purpose as they guide and serve throughout the summer. 
 

Please go to https://atlanticbaptist.ca/ for more prayer requests, news, videos and 
happenings with the CBAC! 
 

 

Canada Day: July 1 - As we mark the anniversary of the 
Confederation of Canada, we remember and give thanks for the 
people who have been the stewards of this land since time 
immemorial. As citizens in the Kingdom of God, may we commit 
ourselves to the work of justice, healing, and reconciliation. Let us 

pray for a united Canada – for its leaders and its people. Pray for a spirit of wisdom, 
compassion, and integrity for our government. Pray for Canada’s efforts in aiding the 
vulnerable around the world. 
 

Once a month for 2025 the Board of Community Ministries wants to help raise our 
awareness of the many ways that people in our church are serving in the community 
through volunteering: 
Serving in the Community – Volunteer Boards 
Members of our church use their administrative skills to volunteer on community 
boards with organizations such as the Flower Cart, PeopleWorx, SOAR and many 
others. 

‘For lack of guidance a nation falls, but victory is won through many advisers.’ 
Proverbs 11:14 

For more information: flowercart.ca     peopleworx.ca. survivorsofabuserecovering.ca 
 

SONGS OF PRAISE 
 

Lord, I Need You 
1.  Lord, I come, I confess 
Bowing here I find my rest 

Without You I fall apart 
You're the One that guides my heart 

 

Chorus: Lord, I need You, oh, I need You 

Every hour I need You 
My one defense, my righteousness 

Oh God, how I need You 
 

2.  Where sin runs deep Your grace is more 
Where grace is found is where You are 

Where You are, Lord, I am free 
Holiness is Christ in me. 

  (chorus) 
 

Bridge:  So teach my song to rise to You 
When temptation comes my way. 
When I cannot stand I'll fall on You 

Jesus, You're my hope and stay. 
(chorus) 

 

(tag:) My one defense, my righteousness 
Oh God, how I need You 

(Repeat tag) 
By Matt Maher, © 2011 sixsteps Music, Sweater Weather Music, Thankyou Music, Valley of Songs Music, worshiptogethersongs.com songs 

(admin. Capitol CMG Publishing) 
 

Be Still 
Be still, for the presence of the Lord, the Holy One is here; 

Come bow before Him now with reverence and fear. 
In Him no sin is found,  

we stand on holy ground; 
Be still, for the presence of the Lord, the Holy One, is here. 

 

Be still, for the glory of the Lord is shining all around. 
He burns with holy fire, with splendor He is crowned. 

How awesome is the sight – 
 our radiant King of light; 

Be still, for the glory of the Lord is shining all around. 
 

Be still, for the power of the Lord is moving in this place; 
He comes to cleanse and heal, to minister His grace. 

No work too hard for Him, 
 in faith receive from Him. 

Be still, for the power of the Lord is moving in this place. 
 

“Be Still” words and music by David J. Evans ©1986 Thankyou Music 
(Admin. by EMI Christian Music Publishing) CCLI License No. 439474 

 
 
 



 

CHURCH FAMILY NEWS  
 

 
 
 

TRUE NORTH DAILY VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL!! 
July 7-11, at 9 am – noon. For kids going into grades Primary - 
grade 6 (includes songs, snacks, games, stories, crafts, fun, 
friends and more!)  Pre-register (which helps us plan, and 
helps avoid the line on the first day) online using the fillable 
PDF on our website KentvilleBaptist.org; by phone 902-678-
3162, or in-person (registration forms are available in foyer, 
or at the registration desk when you arrive).  Registration is 
free of charge, and all are welcome.  For more information 
contact Rev Devin. 

 

Pray for Tidal Impact! 
From July 8th-13th , John, Sara, Lilly & Micah Campbell from our Kentville Baptist Church 
family are heading to Tidal Impact—Atlantic Canada’s largest youth mission tour! It’s 
a life-changing week of service, worship, and witness as teens and leaders join 
together to bless communities across our region. 
You can be part of it, too! We’re inviting everyone in our church to support this 
ministry through prayer. Pastor John Bartlett a member of the planning team from PEI, 
is collecting written prayers to share with all the youth and leaders when they arrive. 
Imagine how encouraging it will be for them to see tangible signs that our CBAC family 
has been praying for them long before they even stepped on the bus. Please consider 
writing a short prayer—just a few lines from your heart—and send it by email, text, or 
mail to: 

       john@cornerstonebaptist.ca 

      506-227-4762 

           45 Amber Avenue, Milton Station, PE, C1E 0K8 
 

Active in Mission is your opportunity to step up in support of 
food security, and registration is now open!  
 

This summer, our family of churches and CBM – are working 
together again to help provide food to people who need it. With 

over 900 churches and 72,000 members, imagine the impact we 
can make collectively by taking steps in really practical ways to bring hope to those 
who need it most! For more information, resources, or to register, visit 
activeinmission.ca 

 

*** Earle Illsley and Harry Gardner are once again heading up our Active In Mission 
Team. Please check online at https://www.activeinmission.ca/t/Kentville-Baptist 
 for our team and how you can support and donate.  
 

Thank you to our church family! Braedon, Rebecca, and Ellie MacDonald would like 
to thank everyone for their support, prayers, and meal deliveries over this past 
month. The love from the church community has been a great blessing at this time. 

 

 OASIS 2025, August 8-10 at Acadia University in 
Wolfville.  Registration is open!! Visit our Oasis 
website to see who the keynote speakers at our 
rallies will be, explore the list of helpful Breakout 

Workshops, or find information about staying in Wolfville, Nova Scotia. Register 
today to join us! For more info and to register visit the CBAC website at 
https://oasis.baptist-atlantic.ca The online registration deadline is July 31; after 
that, registration will only be done at the door. 

 
The Deacons are updating the printed church directory to be 
available this fall.  
Please Confirm details - one print copy of the directory will be 
available in the foyer until July 27. Please check that your name, 
address, email and telephone number are correct.  If correct, 
please put a check mark by your name.  If incorrect, please put an 

X by your name and the correct details on the page opposite in the binder 
provided.  If you are unable to check the details in person, please call the church 
office.  If your name is not in the directory and it should be, please put your 
information on the correction page provided. 

 

“What’s Your Number?” 
Envelopes that have come in so far total $1935.00!!! There are lots 
of numbers left on the board in the foyer so please prayerfully 
consider picking one or two and giving a donation to help us reach our 
goal! If you do grab an envelope don’t forget to bring it back!  The 

Hand In Hand Committee is encouraged by our church family’s generous donations 
for “What’s Your Number?”   
 

So how does this fundraiser work? In the Church foyer is a bulletin board with numbered 
envelopes. If you would like to contribute, simply take an envelope and donate the dollar 
value of that envelope. For example - if you take the number 43 you would donate 43 dollars. 
Do you have a favourite number and was it chosen by someone else? No problem! Simply 
take two or more envelopes that add up to that number. For example – you want to donate 
25 dollars, but the “25” is already gone … take envelopes “15 and 10” or envelopes “18 and 
7” or whatever else adds up to “25”. (We are also adding some extra envelopes to the lower 
numbers of 1 to 10.)  If you would like a tax receipt for your donation, add your KUBC 
envelope number or your name and address to the front of the envelope.  Place your 
envelope in the special box in the foyer on Sundays, in the offering plate or in the Office 
Drop Safe by the window.  
 

We would be so excited to see if all the dollar amounts for the envelopes 
would be donated as all the numbers added together would equal $5050.00!! (the 

extra envelopes of the lower numbers are not included in this total).  
 

Money raised will be used for general operations of our church by the Board of 
Stewards. Thank you for your ongoing support! 
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